
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

 In Nursery this week, we talked about celebrating Halloween and 
Bonfire Night. The children wore brightly coloured clothes for our 
Bonfire celebration, made chocolate apples, a ‘safe’ sparkler, and 
had a rocket flying competition. 

 In Reception we have been listening to the story Stick Man and his 
big adventure. We used sticks to paint fantastic firework pictures.  

 Year 2 have loved their week of Bonfire activities. The children 
followed instructions to make their own chocolate sparklers and 
produced some fabulous art-work based on a famous painting by 
Van Gogh. 

 Year 3 children became light investigators and hunted for sources of 
light all around school. 

 Year 4 have enjoyed creating their own World War 2 blitz scene 
paintings. There are some amazing pieces of artwork ready to 
display.  

 Year 5 have been reading a traditional poem called ‘The Highway 
Man’. It is an old poem, so we have been looking at the very 
different vocabulary used. Ask us what new language we have 
learned! 

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 
 Next week is assessment week for children in Years 1, 2, 4, 5 and 6. 

These assessments are absolutely nothing for our children to worry 
about, they simply help us to measure progress and spot gaps in 
learning so that we can ensure all of our children reach their full 
potential. 

 Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. Children across the school will be 
undertaking activities which promote kindness and empower children 
to make their views on bullying be heard. 

 On Monday we will be holding a Remembrance assembly to give 
children the opportunity to show respect for those who have fought 
for their country. 
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Next week, our 

value is respect. 
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – explore Year 3- imitation 
Reception – adventure Year 4 –  ultimatum 
Year 1 – chronological Year 5 – onomatopoeia  
Year 2 –  plot Year 6 – personification  
 
Problems of the Week 

For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 
problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 

you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 
name on it.  

This week, all children who complete the problem of the week will 
earn a Dojo 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated kindness this week: 

Nursery: Aria H, 
Lillie RA, Oakley J, 
Heidi M 
 
Reception: Matthew 
N, Lexie P, Martin B, 
Lucy P 
 

Year 3: Alex W, Mia B, 
Alan R, Hayden C 
 
Year 4: Regan G, 
Alecia D 

Year 1: Lucas S, 
Sophia W 

Year 5: Dylan P-C, 
Keaton H, George M, 
Rhys V 

Year 2: Riley D, Lexie 
L, Amelia Ma, Maizie 
PC  
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Charlotte S, 
Aiden S, Phoebe G, 
Keira D 

 

Sports News 
 

Next Monday, some of our Year 5 and 6 girls will be taking part in a 
football tournament. On Wednesday, some of our Y1 and Y2 children will 
be taking part in a boccia tournament. Good luck to everyone involved! 

 
 
Young Citizens 
KS1 – Tyler Tr , LKS2-Lojaniskha S,  UKS2- Lucy R 
Attendance Winners 
Early Years – Mrs Glynn’s Class 95.4% 
KS1 – Miss Ellis’ Class 98.8% 
LKS2 – Mr Garry’s Class 99.1% 
UKS2 – Mr Regan’s Class 99.2% 
 
MathsWhizz Champion –  Daisy B Y3JG 
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